
ICCI comments on Passage of the GST Bill in Lok Sabha
 
New Delhi, 6 May 2015: Welcoming the passage of GST bill in Lok Sabha
today, Dr. A Didar Singh, Secretary General, FICCIsaid “We are delighted to
note the passage of GST bill in the Lok Sabha and hope for its clearance in the
Rajya Sabha in the current Parliament session. This is an extremely important
reform measure which is needed to bring about efficiency and transparency in
the indirect tax system and to enhance competitiveness of our industry. A
unified common national market which the GST will help establish will bring in
long-term benefits to all – government, industry, traders as well as consumers.”
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